DRAKE UNIVERSITY

GRADUATE DIVISION

February 16, 1967

To Members of the Iowa Section Mathematical Association of America:

Recently, Chairman William L. Waltmann of Wartburg College, Waverly, reported he had not received any titles of papers for the spring program of the Iowa Section of the M.A.A. at Drake University, Des Moines, April 21. Obviously, a number of papers are needed for a successful meeting, even though other portions of the program appear to be developing nicely.

Will you please help your officers to plan a worthwhile program by submitting titles of papers to your Chairman not later than March 1. Those of you who are M.A.A. college and university representatives are urged to encourage papers for the program from members of your departments.

Sincerely,

Earle L. Canfield Secretary-Treasurer, Iowa Section Mathematical Assoc. of America

ELC.pl